PRE-BID CONFERENCE

For

February 28, 2014 Letting

A pre-bid conference has been scheduled for Friday, February 14, 2014 at 10:00 a.m.
This meeting will be held at the lllinois Department of Transportation, District Five office
located at 13473 IL Highway 133 in Paris, IL.

The pre-bid meeting is not mandatory, but is highly recommended for all prime
contractors who plan to submit bids on the following contract. DBE firms are also
encouraged to attend.

Contract 70A52, (ltem: 084):

Skidproofing & New Signing at the I-57 & I-74 Interchange in Champaign, IL

This meeting is being offered by the lllinois Department of Transportation to discuss the
plans and special provisions for Contract 70A52. There will be members from IDOT,
FHWA and Bureau of Materials and Product Research (BMPR) to provide information
on the High Friction Surface Treatment Operations used for the skidproofing surface.
This meeting will also provide opportunity for Contractor’s to ask questions about other
construction operations contained in this contract.

Those who plan to attend this meeting shall enter the main lobby at the front of the
District Five office where they will be directed to the conference room for this project.



